
                               

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 1st July 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: School Meals from Year 3 
 

Universal Infant Free School Meals are available to all children in Reception to Year 2. Therefore, if chosen, your child 

has been provided a school meal, at no cost to parents, during their Infant years. 

As your child transitions into Year 3 from September 2024, we ask you to inform the office if your child requires a 

school meal from this day.  This will need to be paid for in advance of the day or week via the School Gateway app. To 

do this, open the app and click School Meals 2024/2025, add the amount you wish to pay to your basket and check 

out, to complete the transaction.  You will not be required to pay if your child is entitled to Free School Meals (FSM). 

Please note, a school meal is £2.60 per day and £13.00 per week. 

If you would like your child to have a school meal from September, please respond to this email with your request by 

no later than Friday 12th July 2024.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 


